
To the team at Manly council,

As a long standing customer of Hugos in Manly, I’m writing to support the new proposal for the 
expansion of seating to the restaurant.

I believe this will be a positive addition to the venue & the community, with the design & 
function fitting in beautifully with the surrounding area.

This will not only benefit the many local customers of the venue (families, businesses etc) but 
also be a plus for the many visitors to our region with the addition of the upgrade & extended 
outdoor seating on the wharf.

Kindest regards,
Claire Carroll

77 Pittwater Rd 
Manly, 2095
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